
 

Hall Green Primary School, 

Westminster Road, 
West Bromwich, 

West Midlands, 

B71 2JQ. 
 

Tel:     0121 588 2080 
Fax:    0121 588 2218 

Email: frances.collins@hallgreenprimaryschool.co.uk 

BBC Children in Need Fundraising 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

As you may already know, Friday 18th November is the date for this year’s BBC Children in Need 

Appeal. Hall Green Primary School is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 

participate in the fundraising programme. We will be taking part some fundraising activities,  

 ;however, we are very aware that money is tight for everyone so please do not feel pressure to donate 

if you would rather not. Please note that school uniform will be required as usual due to photos 

being taken for our school website. 

 

Activity Year group cost 

Penalty Shoot Out Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 50p 

Pin the eyepatch on Pudsey Nursery/Reception 20p 

Colouring competition Y1 20p 

Guess Teddy’s birthday Y2 20p 

Guess Gerry Giraffe’s Birthday Y3 20p 

Name the Teddy Bear Y4 20p 

Guess how many sweets in the jar Y5 20p 

Wordsearch Y6 20p 

    

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  
              

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Hall Green School Council and Mrs Collins 


